From: Henry, Amy 
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 12:00 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Construction and Technical Services Team Training

Hi Steve:

The following DPD staff will attend a free training on June 16, 2017 – details below.   

Michael Burt

Joseph Garcia

Wade Hollins

Paul Kulisz

Billy McGhee

Dennis Olive
